
Hello Parents/Guardians, 

This year for Sunday School music we are going to be singing 1 Sunday a month, 

We will try and sing on the 2nd Sunday of each month as that is the “youth” 

Sunday, as long as the schedule allows. There are a few Sundays that will not be on 

the 2nd Sunday of the month.  

ALL CHILDREN ages 4 years thru 6th Grade are welcome to join us! 

 

For the 2022-2023 school year they will sing on the following Sundays:  

November 6th  

December 11th 

January 15th 

February 12th 

March 12th 

April 2nd 

May 7th  

I ask that you try and have your child/children here as many Sundays as possible 

thru the year to practice, so that come the performance days we actually know the 

words       I understand that not every Sunday everyone can be here, but please 

try and come to as many as possible. May 14th Is the LAST DAY of Sunday School. 

Also, the following Sundays there will not be Sunday school class for the  

2022-2023 year: 

October 23rd       

November 27th 

December 25th 

January 1st 

March 19th 

April 9th 

 

Sincerely, 

Carrili Larson 

Sunday School Music Instructor 

 


